Village of Old Bennington 
NOTICE OF HEARING FOR DESIGN REVIEW    

     Christine Costello has submitted an application for a design review for property located at 2 Church Lane in the Village of Old Bennington. The proposed project is described as follows:
Fencing across front of the yard, street side, white picket cedar.
   The Village of Old Bennington Planning Commission will hold a hearing on this application on July 14, 2025, 7PM   at the Old First Church Barn, Old Bennington.  A copy of the application and additional information may be viewed on the Village of Old Bennington webpage.
    Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this local proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal. 
Questions can be directed to obzoning@gmail.com. 


David Kiernan
Zoning Administrator
Village of Old Bennington, Vermont
